
 

Learning Nest User Agreement 

 

The Learning Lest operates Monday to Friday from 3:30pm – 5:00pm. Parents / Guardians 

are required to collect their children by 5:00pm. The purpose of the Learning Nest is to 

provide students with access to Tutors to support academic success. Tutors will assist 

students with homework, study, assessment items, proofreading and exam preparation. The 

Tutors are not responsible for the completion of student work. Therefore, students should 

attend the Learning Nest and approach Tutors for support at the earliest possible 

opportunity. 

 

The Learning Nest is staffed by St John’s Alumni currently studying at Charles Darwin 

University. The Learning Nest aims to cultivate an academic environment, whereby all 

students feel welcome and safe to access additional help to support their learning. Therefore 

students attending the Learning Nest are expected to contribute to cultivating an academic 

environment. 

 

By attending the Learning Nest, students agree to: 

- Sign in on arrival and sign out on departure (students to inform a Tutor when they are 

departing the Learning Nest).  

- Remain in the designated area (LOTE Centre) whilst attending the Learning Nest and 

inform a Tutor should they need to leave the designated area at any time. 

- Respect the role and responsibilities of the Tutors, including following the reasonable 

instructions of Tutors. 

- Be responsible for their learning and academic work. The Tutors are provided to support 

students with their work and are not responsible for the completion of students’ 

assessment items.  

- Contribute to the Learning Nest being a place of learning fostering an academic 

environment. 

- Adhere to the College’s electronic device policy (phones, iPads, etc) whereby devices are 

on silent, and remain in school bags and usage is at the discretion of the Tutor. 


